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Welcome to The Grubber

The Grubber is a bulletin announcing upcoming rugby events and information across Ohio. Our goal is to
be a source of relevant, timely and authoritative information for the entire rugby community. The Grubber
will appear in your email inbox weekly throughout the season and sporadically in the off-season.

Spring Registration Open!

HIGH SCHOOL

lick Here to Sign Up:- lick Here to Sign Up

Rugby Ohio is proud to have 60 High School teams across the state. Youth programs range from
Kindergarten-8th Grade. Please visit our website to learn more about all of our rugby programs.

Learn More

Rugby Ohio Youth Leagues

Rugby Ohio is the State Rugby Organization (SRO) affiliate of USA Rugby. All Rugby Ohio Youth
Programs are recognized and sanctioned by USA Rugby. Coaches are certified, vetted and SafeSport
trained to ensure our most precious rugby players learn in a safe and healthy environment.

New teams are forming all the time. Marysville, Perrysburg and Youngstown are new programs for Spring
2020. Programs in greater Cleveland and Cincinnati are also expanding into new age groups and towns.

Youth leagues are offered for students Pre K-8th grade, boys and girls, in tackle and non-contact
formats. Area coaches work to define the right program offerings for each community.

Start a New Team

Rugby Ohio is committed to lowering the barriers to start your own youth program. We have the
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https://www.rugbyohio.com/page/show/4431275-registration-information

resources to help you get started and have fun. Click here to Request Youth Information and start a new
team in a community where we don't have teams yet or just to become more involved in the teams in
your area.

y USA Rugby
SafeSport

New Zealand Crusaders Camp

Led by coaches Grant Keenan and Tony Flay from
the New Zealand club BNZ Crusaders.

This camp is open to high school and middle
school boys and girls.

Date: January 19, 2020

Cost: $35

Visit our website to read more

Want to share an article or event with The Grubber?

We are interested to hear from you! Share with us the latest news and events about your team and/or
players. Contact us at Communications@RugbyOhio.com and a team member will be in touch.

Forward this newsletter to a friend!
Connect with Us
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